
 
 
 

 
June 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
  
I want to thank each of you for your participation in worship during this strange time.  Most of our 
congregation is joining us in worship on-line: through our Facebook page or using the link found on the            
front page of the church website.  In June, we also added in-person options with the uses of masks and social 
distancing.  I want to thank our church for following the procedures set up by our PSJUMC Reopening 
Taskforce.  We have all done a great job.  Because of this, we are ready to move to a next step.   
 
Starting this Sunday, there will only be one service at 10:00 A.M.  We have indoor seating available that is 
properly socially distanced -- masks are required.  This makes our service less weather dependent and allows 
for us to live-cast with our indoor equipment.  We will have the doors open to allow for increased air-flow as 
well as no contact entrance and exit.  Also, we will have outside seating available with a great breeze and great 
sight-lines inside.  Masks are highly recommended but not required outside, but strongly recommended for 
entrance and exit. Social distancing and sanitizing requirements allow us to seat a total of 125 both indoors and 
on the Rotunda.  
 
Thanks for your flexibility and understnading.  Please stay tuned for more updates as we continue to adjust to 
more safely providing ministry during this time.   
  
 
Peace of Christ,  
 
 
Geoffrey            
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